
NATIONAL COUNCIL OF JEWISH WOMEl'I 

Mr. Dan E. Sweat Jr., 
Director of Government Liaison, 
City Hall, 
Atlanta, Ga. 30303. 

Dear Mr. Sweat, 

ATLANTA SECTION 

December 8, 1967 . 

Thank you for your memorandum of November 30, regarding 
the meeting on December 13, of the Task Force on Private 
Employment of the National Urban Coalition, to be held at the 
American Motor Hotel . 

Mrs . Harold Abrams and Mrs . Siegfried Guthman would like t o 
attend, and we would appreciate it if you would kindly make the 
necessary arrangements, since we did not receive a reservation card . 

Sincerely yours, 

NATIONAL COUNCIL OF JEWISH WOMEN. 
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(Mrs. )- Joshu! D. Shu~ in, 
President, Atlanta Section. 
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P. S. I regret very much that I cannot attend, but Mrs. Abrams 
and Mrs. Guthman will attend as representatives of 
the National Council of Jewish Women. Pl ease make their 
reservation for luncheon as well as for the conference . 
It is possible we will have several other representatives 
during part of the day. 




